
o We are inviting young children and their caregivers to participate in 
an interactive, play-based developmental screening test.

o The session will be recorded for educational and training purposes.

o The visit will be located at 1 Autumn Street Boston, MA 02215 and 
will be about 30-45 minutes long. 

PARENTS AND CAREGIVERS OF 
CHILDREN 18-36 MONTHS OLD

We invite children of 
all developmental 

levels to participate 

Children will receive a 
gift bag with age-

appropriate toys for 
participation

Please contact the RITA-T Team (Roula Choueiri, MD, and 
Valerie Tokatli, BA) at RITA-T@childrens.harvard.edu

with any questions or if you are interested in participating!

We will provide 
parking vouchers

mailto:RITA-T@childrens.harvard.edu

